
Dear Supervisor Mulheren, 

 

Please vote to rescind the CCAO on September 14. 

 

Sound governance requires the Board to have knowledge of the potential impact on the water resources of our 

county prior to enacting any such ordinance. Individual use permit hearings will be piecemeal and highly specific, not 

providing the systemic information needed, particularly in view of recurring droughts and the reality of climate 

change. 

 

Linda Bailey 

General Counsel/Manager, Mendocino County Water Agency (ret.) 

One of your constituents  

 


